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Report Released Today 

Today, Special Commissioner of Investigation Richard J. Condon 

released a report detailing an investigation which found that Wei Liu, a 

Confidential Investigator assigned to the Department of Education (DOE) 

Office of Special Investigations (OSI), made inaccurate statements and drew 

inaccurate conclusions in an OSI report substantiating misconduct on the part 

of Occupational Therapist Debra Fisher, assigned to PS 333 in Manhattan.  

The statements and conclusions were at least partially responsible for Liu’s 

substantiated findings in the OSI case, which resulted in the DOE taking 

disciplinary action against Fisher.  The SCI investigation also substantiated, 

more generally, that OSI investigators and their investigations do not receive 

adequate supervision. 

Special Commissioner Condon has referred his findings to Chancellor 

Fariña. 

The Office of the Special Commissioner of Investigation is part of the 

New York City Department of Investigation and Special Commissioner 

Condon reports to Commissioner Mark G. Peters. 








































